

May 25, 2017

Mayor Nelson Santos & Council The Town of Kingsville 2021 Division Rd. North Kingsville, ON N9Y 2Y9

Mayor Santos and Council,

On behalf of the cast and crew of 'OLIVER!' and the Migration Hall Board of Directors, we would like to extend a very sincere thank you for your continued support of arts in our community. Without the generous sponsorship, productions such as 'OLIVER!' would be next to impossible.

This year we took to the stage with over 50 people in the cast, in addition to the many many volunteer hours from backstage and building to front of house and concessions. Migration Hall is extremely proud to call itself a true community theatre as our membership includes many Kingsville residents and extends far beyond our borders in Windsor and Chatham-Kent. We are also very proud of the community partnerships forged along the way beginning with Music Express Show Band and Chorus and including students from KDHS and Cardinal Carter. We can't thank you enough for supporting us with a grant to help make partnering with Music Express a reality. They are as true a community organization as Migration Hall and truly compliment each other in our mission statements and governing values. We hope to make Music Express a permanent fixture for our annual musical.

In the end, 'OLIVER!' was indeed a success and we thank you for assisting in making it so!

Best regards,

Stephanie Allen Santo

Migration Hall

The Cast and Crew of 'OLIVER'

and

The Migration Hall Board of Directors